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SAuz B. O*MAu.tr, Esq.

November 26, 1993
,

Ramon E.. Hall, Director
Uranium Recovery Field Office
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV

'

Box 25325
'

Denver, Colorado 80225
s

Re: Change of Address of Licensee Counsel for Public Service r

Company of Colorado
i

Dear Mr. Hall:

I am currently representing Public Service Company of
iColorado in matters relating to nuclear regulation and the

Nuclear Regulatory Commission. I am formerly of the law firm of :

Kelly, Stansfield & O'Donnell to which your office has been !
sending correspondence, addressed to J.K..Tarpey.

:

I would appreciate if you could arrange for further |

correspondence or mailings be sent'directly to me at the above
address. If you have any questions, please feel free to give -

this office a call.

Ve'ry truly yours,

-

[, 42 :f. f
Salie B. O'Malleygggggg9
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